
FLU AND COVID SHOTS

As always, if you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to call a resident 
care manager or myself.

Yours sincerely, 

 
Jennifer Taylor, Director, Long-Term Care
204-788-8451
jtaylor@misericordia.mb.ca

misericordia.mb.ca

Christmas
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RECEPTION OF 
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MISERICORDIA PLACE CHAPEL
ALL RESIDENTS AND FAMILY WELCOME!

RSVP TO MONA 204-788-8440 BY DEC 13
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MISERICORDIA PLACE MAKEOVER 
Renovations at MP are well on the way! The nursing 
station at MP1 is nearly complete, while construction 
on the MP2 nursing station follows close behind. 
Construction on the MP3 nursing station to begin next.

Looking ahead to the new year, we’ll be painting the 
walls at MP – this will brighten up our building for our 
residents and staff. We will continue to provide progress 
updates along the way. 

November 7, 2024

In recent weeks, our residents have had 
the opportunity to receive their flu and 
COVID-19 vaccines. 

Starting next week, all residents will also 
have the chance to receive their RSV 
vaccine.

GATHERING SEASON IS COMING 
As you start to plan out your Christmas 
holidays, keep in mind that we have 
space available for you and your family to 
enjoy in private. 

Please call MP reception and speak with 
Mona if you’d like to reserve our solarium 
this holiday season. This space is free to 
use for all residents and families. 

HOORAY FOR HAND HYGIENE 
Good hand hygiene habits are an easy 
way to help keep ourselves and the 
people around us safe! Visitors, please 
use our hand sanitization stations located 
throughout MP.


